
TOWN OF LAGUNA VISTA
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ON PROPOSED 2024 FISCAL 

YEAR BUDGET
The Town of Laguna Vista will hold 
a public hearing on the proposed 
2023-2024 fiscal year budget. The 
public hearing will be held at 6:00 
p.m. on August 21, 2023.  The public 
is encouraged to review the Town’s 
proposed budget on the Town of 
Laguna Vista website at www.lvtexas.
us or view a paper copy of the budget 
in the City Secretary’s office.

This budget will raise more total 
property taxes than last year’s budget 
by $513,698 or 25.13% increase and 
of that amount $131,153 is tax revenue 
to be raised from new property added 
to the tax roll this year.

The public may comment by providing 
written comments either through the 
mail at 122 Fernandez, Laguna Vista, 
Texas 78578, or by fax at 956-943-2371. 
Any written comments will be included 
with information provided to the Town 
Council for their consideration.


